
Update: Ocala Main Street
Vacant Storefront Activation Application

• Awarded $1,000 by OMAC on 12/4/2024 upon conditions of new timeline for 
project

• No FAFO grant funding, reconsidering locations and timeline
• OMS investigating for additional funding
• Possibly only building available for project is the correctional building (24 NE 

1st St.)
• Possible new application required
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